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TOWN OF GRANBY 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM DATE:  March 24, 2025 

 
 
TO: Board of Selectmen 
 
FROM: Mike Walsh, Town Manager 
 
REGARDING: NOTICE – Cancellation of Board of Selectmen Regular Meeting 
 
 
First Selectman, Mark H. Fiorentino, has cancelled the Board of Selectmen regular meeting 
scheduled for Monday, April 7, 2025.   
 
The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, April 21, 2025 in the Senior Center.  An 
agenda will be posted. 
 
 


